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There was some discussion regarding some smaller authorities not having the capacity to
undertake the work and that could lead to * grouping” some authorities together for the
purpose of administering the Code. It was also stated that could cause problems but in any
case this was a long way off.

In May 2002 the Standards Board encouraged Local Authorities to widen the scope of their
Standards Committees to help create an ethical regime and at the same time increase the
public confidence in the Authority.

The main theme of all the speakers was the need for training and retraining using cases
(factices or not) in roll play training, not only of standards committee members but the whole
membership of the Authority as it was most important for all members to fully understand the
new Code of Conduct.

There were a number of workshops covering all aspects of both the Standards Board and
Local Authority working and how there was still problems as to how some authorities
interpret the Code.

There was 800plus delegates attending over the two days and the conference closed mid-
afternoon on the 17th. The full text of the conference and details of the speakers can be found
on the Standards Board website within two weeks.



